
 

2300 Wilson Blvd., Suite 300, Arlington, VA 22201  |  703.548.3118  |  AGC.org 

Dan K. Fordice, III, President 
Lester C. Snyder, III, Senior Vice President  
Thomas Brown, Vice President 
Henry J. Massman, IV, Treasurer 
Stephen E. Sandherr, Chief Executive Officer  
Jeffrey D. Shoaf, Chief Operating Officer 

 
 
 
 

 
 
May 3, 2022 
 
Chairman Tom Carper       Ranking Member Shelley Moore Capito 
410 Dirksen Senate Office Building    456 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510      Washington, D.C. 20510 
 
Dear Chairman Carper and Ranking Member Capito, 
 
On behalf of the Associated General Contractors of America (AGC) – the leading association in the 
construction industry representing more than 27,000 firms, including America’s leading general 
contractors, specialty-contracting firms, service providers, and suppliers – I thank you for your work on 
the bipartisan Water Resources Development Act of 2022 (WRDA 2022), which is expected to be 
considered by the Environment and Public Works Committee this week.  
 
WRDA 2022 is an essential step forward as Congress works to continue the biennial process of passing 
legislation that invests in our nation’s water resources infrastructure. The predictability of the biennial 
passage of water resources development acts is critical for all stakeholders involved in the planning and 
execution of water resources projects. Through these investments, WRDA 2022 will create jobs, improve 
the quality of life for all Americans, protect our communities, facilitate waterborne commerce, restore 
environmentally sensitive areas of the country, and help grow our economy.  
 
AGC appreciates that the bill will help ensure that the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (Corps) Civil 
Works Program is appropriately responsive to the water resources needs identified by local communities. 
Specifically, the bill authorizes 21 Corps Chief’s Reports, which will facilitate important water resources 
projects across the country and authorizes 36 new feasibility studies. We also support the increased 
flexibility, and commitment to expediting reviews and studies that this legislation would provide. Finally, 
this legislation continues to have an increased focus on projects that support economic development. 
 
Thank you again for your leadership in demonstrating that Congress can find bipartisan solutions to 
address America’s infrastructure needs. We look forward to continuing to work with you as this 
legislation advances through the process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
James V. Christianson  
Vice President, Government Relations  
 
 

 
 
 
 


